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MORTGAGEE LETTER 99-19








TO:	ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES








SUBJECT:	Single Family Real Estate Owned (Property Disposition) National Management and Marketing Contracts








This Mortgagee Letter updates Mortgagee Letter 99-14 dated March 29, 1999, to reflect a change in the management and marketing contractor responsible for the geographic service area of Montana, North Dakota, Minnesota, Wisconsin, Iowa and Nebraska.





Effective June 1, 1999, the geographic service area of Montana, North Dakota, Minnesota, Wisconsin, Iowa and Nebraska will be covered by:





First Preston Foreclosure Specialists


1888 Sherman Street, Suite 375


Denver, CO 80203


PHONE:  (303) 830-0777


FAX:  (303) 830-1003


EMAIL ADDRESS: lbrown@firstpreston.com





The above mentioned contractor will begin performing the management and marketing tasks formerly performed by Intown Management Group for this geographic service area only.





Mortgagees must take the appropriate steps to effect this change immediately. If there are any questions concerning this Mortgagee Letter, please contact your Homeownership Centers in:





Philadelphia   	1-800-440-8647


     	Atlanta        	1-888-696-4687


     	Denver         	1-800-543-9378


     	Santa Ana 	1-888-827-5605





Sincerely,











William C. Apgar


Assistant Secretary for Housing -


Federal Housing Commissioner





